
Editorial

I would like especially to thank Helen Sharp who is

leaving the IWC publications team after nearly 25 years; 

we will miss her greatly.

G.P. DONOVAN

Editor
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Welcome to this the third issue of the twelfth volume of the

Journal of Cetacean Research and Management. This

volume contains eleven papers covering a wide range of

conservation and management issues. This volume also

contains the Index to all three issues of the twelfth volume.




